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This statement is issued on behalf of Arch & Godfrey (Cayman) Ltd. in accordance with Section 54
(1) of the Modern Slavery Act 2015 (the "Act") for the current Financial Year.

In keeping with the Arch & Godfrey (Cayman) Ltd. tradition of excellence we maintain the highest
standards of professionalism, integrity and ethics throughout our business. We are opposed to
slavery and human trafficking.

At Arch & Godfrey we acquire goods and services from reputable suppliers and contractors both
locally, and globally who we have long standing relationships with. We believe that the risk of
slavery or human trafficking that exists to our business is low.



